
 
 

Title VI of the Civil Rights Act 
 

AVENUES gives the public notice that it complies with Title VI of the Civil Rights 
Act of 1964 and all related statutes. No person is excluded from participation in, 
denied the benefits of its services or otherwise subjected to discrimination on 
the grounds of race, color, or national origin, as provided by Title VI of the Civil 
Rights Act of 1964, as amended. Any person who believes that he or she has 
been unlawfully discriminated against may file a formal complaint with Avenues 
within 180 days following the date of the alleged incident. 
 

For more information on AVENUES’ Title VI Program, obligations, procedures 
and/or to file a complaint, please: 

• Call (570) 622-7920 Ext 104 and ask for Human Resource Manager 
• Mail complaint form: 

         Attn:  Human Resource Manager 
         2 Park St, Pottsville, PA 17901        

   OR 
• Visit our administrative office at 2 Park St, Pottsville, PA 17901         

Complaint procedures and forms are also available on AVENUES’ website at: 
www.avenuesofpa.org 
 
A complaint may also be filed directly with Federal Transit Administration or 
U.S. Department of Transportation. The addresses are:  

Federal Transit Administration Office of Civil Rights 
Attn:  Title VI Program Coordinator, East Building, 5th Floor-TCR 

1200 New Jersey Ave., SE 
Washington, DC 20590 

 
U.S. Department of Transportation 

Federal Transit Administration’s Office of Civil Rights 
1760 Market Street, Suite 500 
Philadelphia, PA  19103-4124 

           
If information is needed in another language, please call (570) 622-7920 
Si se necesita informacion en otro idioma, por favor llame al (570) 622-7920  


